## Waterboro Planning Board

TOWN OF WATERBORO MAINE

Minutes of me eting held Feb 13, 1974 at St. Stephen's Hall.

Present were; Stuart Gannett, Frank Goodwin, Everett Smith, Jr., Wade Junkins. Guests, Representatives of Eake Arrowhead Estates, and Mr. Carl Lawes, Director of Saco River Corridor Commission.

Mr. Lawes was present to explain the workings of the Saco River Corridor, Lake Arrowhead representatives were present to hear him, since they were interested in the project.

Mr. David Boynton's revised Preliminary Plan of his development in No. Waterboro was reviewed. It was decided to advise him to change lots 12, 13, 14, & 15 into three lots by eliminating lot 14 and moving the boundaries of the other lots. If he will do so the Board will approve the Preliminary Plan as corrected. The #final changes are to be on the Final Plan.

Secretary peported that Mr. Donald Haskell could not be with us tonight and that he wanted another date. He is to be invited to abtend Special meeting of Feb 27th.

Stanley Harmon is to be contacted and advised to meet with Mr. Lawes to discuss how he can meet the Dorridor's requirements.

Next meeting, special Feb 27 at 7:00 PM.

Everet Smith